JANDAKOT JETS JUNIOR FOOTBALL CLUB MINUTES	
Date: 13 th January 2021	7pm
Attendees:	Teagan Hammond, Chris Hammond, Bev Sweetman, Tash Peat, Brooke Wards, Chris Peat, Rikki Jacob, Sharm Clissold, Kim Hansen, Lisa Miller, Kate Schick, Kerri Muller, Jackie Sutherland, Mark Porter
Apologies:	Lars Kamphuis, Shiona Stevens, Stella McQuade, Tab Bond, Katrina Evans, David Morgan, Beau Collins
Acceptance of Previous Meeting:	Sharm Clissold and Kim Hansen
Business Outstanding;	
Reports: President:	
Natasha Peat :	See Attached
Discussion Held:	have received 15 coaches' applications so far. Y10 comp has gone to 15 a side this year possibly due to low numbers and smaller clubs, 18s still 18 a side.
	Bins will be going from where they are, and we are getting a bin enclosure. Electronic scoreboard has been ordered need to look at sponsorship.
	Presidents meeting in March.
Control Mine Described	
Senior Vice President:	
Chris Hammond	Not much happening. Have a few EOI's from coaches. I have asked a few of the older kids if they are keen to help as an assistant in the younger year groups, just waiting to see if anything

	comes of it. Going to draft up an email/letter to the District regarding getting some assistance to help if we go down the path of
	grading from Y7 and above.
Discussion Held:	We have seen that some younger youth teams are starting preseason - need to send an email out to previous coaches to just relax a bit season does not start till May and coaches/teams have not been appointed yet. Need to push club mentality not just team - look into cohort training. Teagan to email Nathan re availability of Cockburn Arc oval on a Monday and Wednesday for possible 18s training. Chris H to touch base with district regarding grading for club - make it independent take target off our backs, grading from Y7 upwards. Troy Longmuir has offered coaching clinics for our club - Tash to check for cost.
	Need to change mentality, move kids around play with others and under different coaches, Y6 no official scoring out there to have fun. Tash mentioned about division placements of kids does not matter which division they are placed in there is still talent and development in all divisions - some of the district's winners come from C division players.
Junior Vice Presi	dent:
ournor vice rresi	dent.
Beau Collins:	
Discussion Held:	
Treasurer:	
Brooke Wards	Organising to do treasurer stuff with Tash until handover done.
Registrar:	
Beverley	Pending - will send out with minutes
Sweetman:	
Discussion Held:	22 regos - had 75 last year. Transfers will go live 01/02/2021.
	There have been coaches promised transfers into their teams this

	year but as said before coaches and teams have not been appointed.
	Been a few issues with Sports TG.
Coach Coordinator:	
Chris Peat:	
Discussion Held:	
Team Manager Co	pordinator:
Kim Hansen:	
Discussion Held:	
Auskick Coordinator:	
Rikki Jacobs	Not much to report. Set up Play HQ and got two registrations come through
Discussion Held:	4 regos so far, trying to get ahold of someone from district re co- ordinator for auskick. Going to find out our catchment line to be able to get advertising for Auskick at local schools and on Atwell community notices.
	Looking at working out how to use sports TG and play HQ for communication as auskickers will not get any that comes from sports TG now
All Girls Coordina	tor:
Kate Schick:	
Discussion Held:	Troy Longmuir is also looking at running a just girls' clinic for Jets need to get numbers for it to happen - Bev please send out via sports TG for interest of girl's clinic.
Uniform Manager:	

Katrina	Uniform order
Evans/Liza	Onitional order
Miller	
Miller	
Discussion Held	Uniform order has been done ready to go in - look at getting drink bottles in again? Chris Hammond raised the idea of getting indigenous training jumpers for players to purchase - all at meeting in agreeance - look at sending out to families of the club to design the jumper.
	Mark Porter - queried whether we could get fluorescent jumpers instead of bibs for 18s this year - Teagan to email football and cricket club for quote.
	ISC is out same with Burley Sekem
	Teagan to speak to Jamie or Lee to see who seniors get theirs from. Jackie mention subprint.com.au. Scarves came through incorrect again. There have been a lot of complaints regarding the uniform shorts last year not fitting correctly - Teagan to also email cricket and footy shop and ask if they used a differet supplier as the 20 th anniversary ones were ok.
Property Manager:	
Jackie Sutherland/Tab Bond	
Discussion Held:	AFLX teams to organise their own uniform and not use club jumpers.
Equipment Manag	er:
Lars Kamphuis	Equipment check done with Chris H - will liaise with Brooke to get order done
Discussion Held:	
Game Day Co-Or	dinator:
Vacant	
Discussion Held:	Still Vacant need another blast sent out

Canteen Manager:		
Trish Alatini		
Discussion Held:		
IT Coordinator:		
Leith Booton:		
Discussion Held:		
Sponsorship/Fund	raising/Events:	
Sharmila Clissold / Stella McQuade	See attached from SK dental and Body Consultants	
Discussion Held:	Potentially have a framing guys looking at sponsoring, Dominos want to go again this year, will not be using pizza/subway etc certificates just do Jets ones. Bunnings have asked us to submit an application for what we need - Gas bottles etc, Harmony are we going to do a canteen again or just run with sausage sizzle? Bunnings have offered us a sausage size if we want dates are 28/02, 01/03 or 07/03. Stella to possibly look at organising quiz nights etc. Look at doing an open day between cricket and footy book mobile dentist to come in there. Mobile dentist as per attachment - look at getting them to come to training sessions to do the moulds there? Breakdown for club is in attachment. Body Consultants Jandakot - 28-day challenge - see attachment Chris H to ring Brad and find out more about it and see if he would be keen to help with cohort training and cost etc.	
Medical Officer:		
Shane Ford		

Discussion Held:	
Jandakot Jets Seniors:	
Jamie Adams	
Discussion Held:	
General Committee and General Business	
Discussion Held	Matt Verney - Structure of the 11/12s this year as a few parents had asked how the teams will be organised.
Outcome	Not sure on what is happening with the 11/12s yet, waiting on registration to come through - need numbers. Will let parents know as soon as we know?
Discussion Held	Kerri Muller - Will Souths Colts only pay one Rego?
Outcome	Yes. Players will play for Souths before Jets, if playing a game for Jets \$20 a game to Team Manager.
Discussion Held	Sponsorship for scoreboard - package deals
	Cheesecake shop Cockburn may be interested - Kerri happy to approach them. Subway Cockburn.
	Need a sponsorship letter done up on our letterhead with packages etc to hand out to potential sponsors.
	Photos have been booked.
	Bev to send out blast via sports TG re regos, vacant positions, win fees back pay by 28/02, register now pay later, EOI coaches due by 22/02
Outcome	

Discussion	Mark Porter - Wanting to know about oval usage for training 18s
Outcome	Cricket have till approx. April then handover.
Time ended	8.07pm
Next Meeting	10 February

I hope that all members had a wonderful Christmas and New Year and everyone is well.

As January starts the Committee will start ramping up getting ready for the 2021 Season. With all things going to plan we will be looking at an early May start and finishing finals mid-September, so we are looking at a full season this year, which we are delighted about. Fingers crossed we keep this COVID19 virus out of our beautiful State.

Things to know

- 1. Registrations are now opened (fees include umpire fees)- register early as teams are expected to be nominated by March. Apply for **Kidsport Vouchers NOW** (via Council) and forward to Treasurer jjjfctreasurer@hotmail.com
- 2. Expression of Interest Application for Coaching has been sent to all. ALL coaches MUST apply. Applications to be sent to jjjfccoachcoordinator@gmail.com and CLOSE on the 15th January. Application attached.
- 3. We will endeavor to answers queries as soon as possible during January, please keep in mind some Committee Members will be away during this time.
- 4. Uniform shop will be opened 4 weeks prior to start of Season. We will notify times and days.
- 5. Those interested in being a Team Manager, please contact Kim Hansen <u>teammanager.coordinator@gmail.com</u>.
- 6. For those keen on being First Aid for their team please contact Shane Ford <u>firstaid.jandakotjetsjfc@gmail.com</u>
- 7. We are still looking to fill the following positions Fundraising Co-ordinator, Grounds Person and Game Day Co-ordinator. Please contact Secretary jjjfcsecretary@gmail.com. We need these positions FILLED. Without help all unfilled positions fall upon the Executive Committee.

For those players entering into the Y10 competition, it will now be a 15 a side comp for the 2021 season. The U18's competition will remain at 18 a side. Any more district changes will not be known until President's meeting in February. We will keep you all aware of any significant changes.

On a positive note, the City of Cockburn has approved a Bin Enclosure for the clubrooms about 19sqm which will take away the ugly eyesore of the bins as you approach the clubrooms. This has been a long time coming.

The Club has also gone halves with the Senior Club with the purchase of an Electronic Scoreboard, which will allow us to do some advertising of businesses in the area. We will be looking at doing up some sponsorship packages, more information will be out next month.

Our next General Meeting will be held Wednesday $13^{\rm th}$ January at 7pm at the Clubrooms. All are welcomed.